
How Far Are You From God? 
 

I. Leaving God 
 

Isaiah 53:6 All we like sheep have gone astray; We have turned, every one, to his own way; And the 
LORD has laid on Him the iniquity of us all. 
 
Isaiah 59:2 But your iniquities have separated you from your God; And your sins have hidden His 
face from you, So that He will not hear.  
 
Psalm 51:11 Do not cast me away from Your presence, And do not take Your Holy Spirit from me.  
 
Hebrews 10:38-39 Now the just shall live by faith; But if anyone draws back, My soul has no 
pleasure in him."   39 But we are not of those who draw back to perdition, but of those who believe 
to the saving of the soul.  
 
Psalm 73:27 For indeed, those who are far from You shall perish; You have destroyed all those who 
desert You for harlotry. 
 
Luke 15:13 And not many days after, the younger son gathered all together, journeyed to a far 
country, and there wasted his possessions with prodigal living.  
 
Matthew 26:58 But Peter followed Him at a distance to the high priest's courtyard. And he went in 
and sat with the servants to see the end. 
 

II. Be Reconciled To God 
 

2 Corinthians 5:18-20 Now all things are of God, who has reconciled us to Himself through Jesus 
Christ, and has given us the ministry of reconciliation, 19 that is, that God was in Christ reconciling 
the world to Himself, not imputing their trespasses to them, and has committed to us the word of 
reconciliation. 20 Now then, we are ambassadors for Christ, as though God were pleading through 
us: we implore you on Christ's behalf, be reconciled to God. 
 
Luke 15:19 I will arise and go to my father, and will say to him, "Father, I have sinned against 
heaven and before you,  
 
Ephesians 2:13 But now in Christ Jesus you who once were far off have been brought near by the 
blood of Christ. 
 

III. Drawing Near To God 
 
1 Peter 2:25 For you were like sheep going astray, but have now returned to the Shepherd and 
Overseer of your souls. 
 
James 4:8 Draw near to God and He will draw near to you. Cleanse your hands, you sinners; and 
purify your hearts, you double-minded.  
 
Hebrews 10:22-25 let us draw near with a true heart in full assurance of faith, having our hearts 
sprinkled from an evil conscience and our bodies washed with pure water. 23 Let us hold fast the 
confession of our hope without wavering, for He who promised is faithful.  
 
Luke 15:20  "And he arose and came to his father. But when he was still a great way off, his father 
saw him and had compassion, and ran and fell on his neck and kissed him.  
 



IV. Close To God 
 
Hebrews 13:5 Let your conduct be without covetousness; be content with such things as you have. 
For He Himself has said, "I will never leave you nor forsake you. 
 
2 Corinthians 13:5 Examine yourselves as to whether you are in the faith. Test yourselves. Do you 
not know yourselves, that Jesus Christ is in you? — unless indeed you are disqualified. 
 
1 John 4:16 And we have known and believed the love that God has for us. God is love, and he who 
abides in love abides in God, and God in him.  
 

V. The Presence Of The Lord 
 
1 Thessalonians 2:19 For what is our hope, or joy, or crown of rejoicing? Is it not even you in the 
presence of our Lord Jesus Christ at His coming?  
 
Revelation 21:3 And I heard a loud voice from heaven saying, "Behold, the tabernacle of God is 
with men, and He will dwell with them, and they shall be His people. God Himself will be with them 
and be their God.  
 
2 Thessalonians 1:8-9  in flaming fire taking vengeance on those who do not know God, and on 
those who do not obey the gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ. 9 These shall be punished with 
everlasting destruction from the presence of the Lord and from the glory of His power, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


